
Grant for the Construction from A Khmer Buddhist Foundation 

A historic and first visit by Mrs. Lyna Lam, her husband, Mr. Chris Larson and 

their children to The Modesto Cambodian Buddhist Society 

unexpectedly turned out to be the most exciting day for our congregation! 

       

Mrs. Lam and Mr. Larson donated $400,000   (four hundred thousand dollars) for 

the construction of the temple. We, the Board of Directors and MCBS members are 

very grateful to this unprecedented donation by A Khmer Buddhist Foundation, of 

which Mrs. Lyna Lam is the President. 

      
July 2nd, 2023 


